
 

 

The Unificationist community of South Carolina is planning a parade  
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As the population of homeless South Carolinians is rising, 35 ministers gathered for a luncheon on 
September 19, 2016 to discuss how to help this population of people who have lost their homes. With the 
cooperation of the mayor of Columbia, the group is planning a parade on October 15 to bring awareness 
to the problem. The Unificationist community of South Carolina plans to set up a table and pass out 
copies of True Father’s autobiography, As a Peace-Loving Global Citizen, to reach out to everyone there 
about True Parents. 
 
 
 
 


